From: Richard Katz

Sent: 09 December 2017 10:16
To: Constantinescu, Nora-Andreea
Subject: 4 Keats grove NW32RT/ 2017/5913/P and 2017/6335/L

Dear Nora-Andrea Constantinescu,

I am writing with reference to the above Planning Application which | understand you are dealing
with.

I am the owner of and resident in 1 Keats Grove, a Grade 2 listed House dating from approx 1804;
we have lived there for nearly 40 years.

The house has twice suffered from subsidence issues which have been corrected at substantial
expense and effort, the last incident about 5 years ago.

I also understand from my advisors that, like some other houses in the street, the build structure
and foundations are , compared with later houses, relatively fragile.

| am therefore very concerned that further excavations and underground work ion the near vicinity
(we are only yards away from number 4) will again affect the stability of our structure and wish to
advise you so that you can take it into account when considering any planning applications.

I would be grateful if you could acknowledge receipt of this e mail.

Thank you in advance

Richard Katz



